
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge Aboriginal People as the Traditional Custodians of the land and waters of the Murray–Darling Basin 
and pay respect to their Elders past and present. We recognise their intrinsic cultural, social, environmental, spiritual 
and economic connection to Country. 

Lower Balonne Flow-MER – Opportunities on Country
Flow-MER is a program run by the Commonwealth 
Environmental Water Holder (CEWH) to undertake 
monitoring, evaluation and research (MER) on the 
outcomes of environmental water delivery to provide 
information to support environmental water 
management in the Murray-Darling Basin. 

The CEWH is committed to partnering and working 
meaningfully with Aboriginal People in the planning, 
delivery and monitoring of water for the environment. This 
includes providing opportunities to empower and support 
Aboriginal People to care for Country and building 
partnerships with Aboriginal People in ways that they 
determine. Learn more about this on the CEWH’s website. 

The program has been running for several years with three 
new MER areas added to the program in 2024 including the 
Lower Balonne River region. 

The CEWH has listened to Aboriginal 

https://www.dcceew.gov.au/cewh
https://www.dcceew.gov.au/cewh
https://www.dcceew.gov.au/cewh/community-partners/working-with-first-nations
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